

TO ALBERT STREET BRANCH

Dear Valued Customer,

We wish to inform you that effective October 1, 2025, Collet Agency customers will now be served through our Albert Street Branch as the Collet Agency will be permanently closed.

The transition will be seamless — no action is required on your part. Your accounts and services, including debit cards, will continue to function as usual. Going forward, chequebooks and debit cards may be collected at the Albert Street Branch.

For your convenience, the ATM at the Collet Agency will remain available.

We also remind you that you can bank your way by:

- Visiting your nearest AtlaXpress Merchant to perform daily transactions
- Using your Atlantic Bank debit and credit cards to pay for purchases
- Accessing Atlantic Online and Mobile Banking to pay bills, conduct transfers, and more

We sincerely thank you for your understanding and continued loyalty as we go through this transition.

